
November Union Meeting Summary 

• Bid committee met in October and will meet again in January. It is anticipated that there will be 
openings on Bid Committee in the coming months. 

• Coats for Kids event anticipated soon. More details to follow. 
• Local 81 endorsed candidates Erin Mendenhall (Mayor) and Ana Valdemoros (City Council) won 

their elections. Charlie Luke (City Council) did not.  
• Union elections will be completed on 11/15/19 with anticipated release date the same day. 
• PFFU Convention planning is in full swing. Details to follow. 
• Dispatch issues- discussed 
• Gold Cross issues- discussed 
• HR issues ongoing- please keep Local 81 in the loop on any STD or LTD issues 
• Membership encouraged to use Concentra for their workplace physicals due to continuing 

privacy concerns at the University of Utah 
• Local 81 committees need to continue working on Committee Charters and forward those to 

Local 81. 
• 2019 Legislative session is coming up. Healthcare and Tier II discussed. 
• The next Union Meeting will be December 10, 2019 at Firefighters Credit Union at 9 AM. Please 

attend YOUR Union meeting.   


